
St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Parish 
620 Gilmer Avenue  
Tallassee, AL 36078 

www.stvincent-tallassee.org 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

Father Mateusz (Matt) Rudzik, pastor                                                                                         

Email FrMateusz888@gmail.com  

 Home 334-991-4471 Cell 251-599-4597 

Church Office   stvincent620@gmail.com    334-283-2169      

Jan Brienza, Secretary 334-991-0339   

Office hours Tues & Thursday 8:30-12, 2-5; Wednesday 2-5 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm            Sunday  8:00 am and 10:30 am 

Wednesday   6:00 pm   Thursday   8:00 am 

Exposition and Adoration of Blessed Sacrament 

Thursday   8:30-9:30 am        First Thursday   8:30am-11:00am  

Reconciliation 30 mins before each Mass 

Marriage: See Father six months prior to wedding             

Baptism: See Father one month prior to Baptism 

Sunday Reflection 

““For God so loved the world that He gave His only Son…”  

John 3:16 

Is your love conditional? Is there a price others have to pay to re-
ceive your love? Are you generous with your time, money and pos-
sessions? If you give someone something, do you expect something 
in return? Do you give your time freely or do you “fit it in” when it’s 

convenient for you? Pray for a grateful and generous heart. 

Reflexión de Domingo 

"Porque tanto amó Dios al mundo que dio a Su único Hijo ..." 
Juan 3:16 

¿Tu amor es condicional? ¿Hay algún precio que otros tienen 
que pagar para recibir tu amor? ¿Eres generoso con tu tiempo, 
dinero y posesiones? Si le das algo a alguien, ¿esperas algo a 

cambio? ¿Donas libremente tu tiempo o lo "encajas" cuando te 
queda cómodo? Ora por un corazón agradecido y generoso. 

2017 Stewardship Report 

Yearly Budget              $    175,318.00                  

Budget to Date                        $      74,184.00 

Needed Weekly                         $        3,372.00  

Sunday Collections Year to Date:    $      68,004.00 

Collection last week                          $        3,398.00 

Fr Lynch Seminarian Fund                $      59,116.97 

Formed.org    

Parish Code:   Q8FXJX  



Upcoming Dates to Remember  

June 11 Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

June 12-17 Cove Crest Youth Retreat 

June 16 Fr. LynchΩs 96th Birthday 

June 17-18 2nd Collection—Seminarians 

June 18 The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

  FatherΩs Day 

  Celebrate Fr. MateuszΩs 5th Anniversary 

June 23 Sacred Heart of Jesus 

  Stitchers of Hope 

Espinoza Family 

Modesta is in the middle of her second phase of treatments and still 
needs our help and our prayers. Please check the website for dates that 
you can help.  If you would like to sign up to  provide a meal you can  

access the meal schedule by visiting TakeThemAMeal.com and locating 
the schedule by  recipient last name (Espinoza) and password (Modesta). 

OUR LIFEΩS JOURNEY an outreach of St. Vincent de Paul Church, airs 
Sunday mornings from  8:00-8:30amon WACQ-AM 580 and FM 

101.1. Streaming audio is available on the TuneIn app on your cell 
phone or by directing your browser to www.wacqradio.com, where you 

will click "Listen Live". 

Next week:  

The Catholic Young Adults of Montgomery invite all Young Adults (21-39) 
to attend Brewing the Faith on Monday, June 12th at 6:30 pm  

at CucoΩs Mexican Cafe on Chantilly Parkway (outdoor patio) 

John & Kalynne Pudner from Auburn will be speaking about  άA Sanctity 
Built for Two: The Vocation to Marriage in the Universal Call to Holiness.έ 

To learn more about the Catholic Young Adults of Montgomery group,  

go to our website: cyamontgomery.com 

Saturday Vigil Mass at Lake Martin  

at 6pm each week thru Sept 2nd 

Catholic Vacation Bible School will be July 10-14 from 9am until noon. 

We still need 1 teacher and several helpers. Please contact Jan via 

church email or text 334-991-0339 if you are able to help this year. 

We need a teacher for our youngest ones (K-2). We need at least one 

helper for each class, as well as helpers in snacks, crafts, etc. We need 

to know the volunteers ASAP because all adult volunteers need to be 

Child Protect trained and certified prior to helping with the children.  

Covecrest Retreat 

Please pray for Mary Lacey, our youth, Fr. Mateusz and  

Seminarian Tim Florian—as well as all youth in the archdiocese— 

as they gather for a retreat in Tiger, Georgia this week.  

May our Lord bless them and may our Blessed Mother  

shower them with many graces.  

Welcome Home, Father Mateusz! 

We are so happy to have you back in Tallassee! We missed  

you, but are so thankful you left us in the loving hands of  

Father Troncale. We canΩt wait to hear all about your trip  

and your visit with your family. 

Welcome Seminarian Tim Florian! 

We will be blessed to have Tim with us this summer.  

He will be attending Covecrest with the youth next this week,  

and will also help with Bible school for the children in July.  

Please make him feel welcome at our parish.  

There will be no daily Masses at St. VincentΩs this 

week (Tuesday nor Wednesday) 


